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Dear Special Friends,
     Hello this afternoon from Lagos, as I’m at home in Nigeria, till I travel out next week, flying 
to Zambia. I’ll be ministering for two months in several different countries in southern Africa.
     Thanks always, for praying for me, and for giving to the ministry, either in cash, sending a 
check, or making a deposit in one of the ministry accounts in the U.S., Nigeria, Ghana, Kenya, 
South Africa, etc. It’s a blessing, every time you sow a seed, and I’m so very grateful! I pray for 
you, my partners in the work.
     In September, I was ministering here in the Lagos area, and will continue till I travel out again 
in a few days. I was also in Abuja, the capital city, for a week and a half, to minister there, too. 
     While in Abuja, I was able to record three more of my books, “Words of Blessing,” “Words of 
Victory,” and “Words of Healing,” to become audio books. I also made a one hour CD called 
“Miracles and Testimonies.” Write to me, if you’d like copies, please.
     The very beautiful and colorful “Thought for the Day” calendars for 2018 are ready! You need 
one to hang in your home, to read and enjoy every day in the New Year! Please write to me, and I 
can give you details about how to get one or more, wherever you are.
     The testimonies continue, everywhere I go! A lady in Abuja was so weak, and her husband 
suggested she should stay home and miss the two Sunday morning services. She went to church 
anyway, and Jesus touched her! She got strong and well, to be in all the services for the three 
days I ministered there.
     A man gave testimony about how his son got an excellent job, after he graduated from the 
University, in answer to prayer. May your children get good jobs when they graduate, too!
     My friend, a lady who retired after working many years for UNICEF in Nigeria,  has a 
wonderful ministry of Bible distribution to people who don’t have a Bible in Africa. She testified 
about how she’s supplied hundreds of Bibles in the Hausa language to Pastor Israel, my Nigerian 
missionary friend in Niger Republic, thousands of English Bibles and some in other languages 
here in Nigeria, Bibles in Portuguese and other languages in Mozambique, etc.
     She herself has gone to prisons and hospitals to supply much-needed Bibles. If you’d like to 
help her with an offering to help her get more Bibles for Africa, please let me know, and I’ll 
connect you to her.
     My very good friend and contact person in Zambia, has suddenly lost his wife and baby in the 
delivery room at a hospital in Lusaka, a few days ago. Please pray for him and his other children, 
for God’s strength and comfort in this very difficult time. He’s always a great blessing to me, 
when I’m in Zambia.
     News from northern Ghana, from the churches we’re helping to build is always exciting! The 
roof is  getting on at  Tinga (No. 67),  Kalbeo (No. 68),  Kakpagyili  (No. 69),  and the roof is 
finished already at Gingaani (No. 70). Other churches are being plastered, windows and doors 
getting made, the floor being made, etc., at Bimbago, Gbeduri, Paga Navio, and Diari. Praise 
God for all the progress, and thanks for helping me to help them! Try your best to have a part in 
what God is doing in the villages and towns. 
       The latest printed newsletter is being mailed out from here this week. Praise God for the 



faithful volunteers who are a part of the team to come in and work hard to get them ready, twice 
in the year. It takes about ten days to finish them. Please let me know, if you don’t get your copy 
in the mail soon.
     Be praying for me this month, especially as I minister here in Nigeria and in Zambia, then 
continuing on in November in Zambia, Zimbabwe, and Swaziland, going everywhere by road, on 
long bus trips.
     Remember, the letter “O” is for “October,” but it’s also for the word “Overcome,” too. I’m 
praying  for  YOU  to  be  an  Overcomer  in  this  month  of  October,  to  overcome  fear,  to 
overcome  pain  and  sickness,  to  overcome  anxiety  and  discouragement,  to  overcome 
financial and family problems, and even to overcome all the attacks of the enemy, in Jesus’ 
name.
Love,
Doris Hokett

     
     


